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Rehearsals Begin, Summer Fun Recap, Moonglow Musicale

2023-2024 Season Kicks Off!

Touring Chorus rehearsals began this month. Cadet Choir and TowneSingers
start next week, and we are thrilled to once again be offering Northwest Voices
beginning on Friday, September 15 in Oro Valley. Choirs are available for boys
and young men aged 6-21 at varying skill levels in central and northwest
Tucson. Members of the chorus learn music skills, fancy trick rodeo roping,
leadership, and of course, have lots of fun! Please share this with your friends
and family, and help us grow. We can't wait to see you next week!!

For more information and to register, call 520-296-6277 or
​go online today.

https://boyschorus.org/join/


Summer Fun

We had so many fun activities this summer! Day Camp kicked off our
intergalactic summer with lightsabers, rocket launches, creating a Play in a
Day, and more. Our Touring Chorus had a successful ten day performance
tour of Southern California and Nevada. We welcomed our choristers back with
kick off events including a splash pad party and a Family Fun Night! We are so
happy to have rehearsals starting again soon, and we look forward to more fun
this fall.



Watch for More Information Coming Soon!

UPCOMING EVENTS

9/6 - First day of rehearsals for central choirs
9/15 - Northwest Voices begins
10/19 - Tucson Arizona Young Men's Ensemble begins
11/2 - Moonglow Musicale 6-8pm, Harlow Gardens
12/16 - Holiday Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Crowder Hall. Get tickets.
3/2/2024 - Classic Concert 7:30pm, Our Mother of Sorrows.
3/3/2024 - Classic Concert 3pm, Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church.
5/4/2024 - Pops Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Catalina Foothills High School.

https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/


The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus is conducting a Capital Campaign to
​Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for

many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
​the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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